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Dear Friend, 

 R E : H A I T I E A R T H Q U A K E & V A N N I H U M A N I T A R I A N A P P E A L S F U N D R A I S I N G E V E N T - S A T 2 4 t hA P R I L 2 0 1 0 , 6 . 4 5 p m - 1 0 . 0 0 p m
 

The Tamil Writers Guild have arranged this joint fund raising event at the Thames Valley 

University Students Union Hall (The Park, Off St. Marys Road, Ealing, London, W5 5RF) on 

Saturday 24th April 2010, 6.45pm - 10.00pm for the victims of both Haiti and Vanni (northern 

Sri Lanka).  

 

During the evening and in addition to the singers and dancers, there will also be a short 

presentation on the current situation in both of those countries and the Fifth Anniversary CJT 

Thamotheram Memorial Lecture delivered by Mr Ivan Pedropillai, plus a welcoming speech by 

Virendra Sharma MP. We sincerely hope you will support this event, preferably by your 

attendance but a donation/contribution will also help and this can be done by one of the 

following methods:  

 1 .
 C h e q u e m a d e p a y a b l e t o ‘ T W G ’ a n d p o s t e d t o T W G , P O B o x 5 4 1 7 9 , L o n d o n W 59 E S , E n g l a n d , U KO R2 .
 

U K B a n k t r a n s f e r t o A c c o u n t N a m e : T W G , B a n k : L l o y d s T S B H i g h S t S u t t o nB r a n c h , S o r t C o d e : 3 0 - 9 8 - 3 6 , A c c o u n t N u m b e r : 0 2 3 5 7 2 3 5O R3 .
 

I n t e r n a t i o n a l b a n k t r a n s f e r t o A c c o u n t N a m e : T a m i l W r i t e r s G u i l d , B a n k : L l o y d sT S B , I B A N : G B 9 3 L O Y D 3 0 9 8 3 6 0 2 3 5 7 2 3 5 , B I C : L O Y D G B 2 1 2 3 5
Please use your name as reference for donations.  

 

There are limited number of tickets still available for the event and please call 07404 490 185 

for tickets [Donation: £ 1 0 S i n g l e , £ 2 0 f a m i l y (
2 adults & 2 children) ] and also forward this 

email to your family, friends and colleagues. 

 

Best wishes, 

Priya. 

 

Priya Thamotheram 

Vice Chair 

Tamil Writers Guild, UK 

 

Email: info@tamilwritersguild.com 
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HAITI EARTHQUAKE & VANNI HUMANITARIAN 
APPEALS FUND RAISING EVENT 

 

at Thames Valley University Students Union Hall 
ST. MARYS ROAD, EALING, LONDON 

 

SAT 24th APRIL 2010, 6.45pm- 10.00pm 
 

with Navina Piranavaruban, Nihal Pancratius 
and other Guest Artists 

 

Sponsored by Tamil Writers Guild 
 

Entrance/Donation: £10 Single, £20 family (2 adults & 2 children) 

 

 
 

Donations and raffle prizes – Please make cheques payable to 
TWG and marked ‘Haiti & Vanni Disaster Appeal’ (on the back).  

 

Thanking You. 
 

For Information and Tickets Contact : 07404 490 185 


